
A NEWSLETTER FROM ÉCOLE LEO NICKERSON SCHOOL

Wishing you a warm and wonderful winter holiday, and all the best in 
the new year! 

Merry Christmas! Happy Kwanzaa! Happy Hanukkah! 



For more detailed information, please check out the calendar on the school website at 

Spring Break: March 25 - April 1, 2024  

 Returning Tuesday, April 2, 2024



Holiday  Fun!



SKIP THE DEPOT PLAYGROUND FUNDRAISER  

Ecole Leo Nickerson has made arrangements 
with Skip the Depot to pick up recyclable 
bottles, cans, milk jugs and juice containers on 
the monthly dates noted in the calendar above. 
If you would like to join in on this fundraising 
effort, all you need to do is drop off your bag 
of recyclables on the morning of the scheduled 
pick up in the front foyer. See Mrs. Johnson 
in the office for a label for your bag. All of the 
proceeds of this fundraiser will go towards the 
new playground. 

NEXT PICK UP DATE: January 25

                          OR

Use this invitation code to have the pick up from 
your home at your convenience!

https://app.skipthedepot.com/H5AG

To date, we have raised $872.33 
towards the new playground!




